





## ATU LOCAL 1181-1061 UPDATE SCHOOL BUS OPERATORS & ATTENDANTS SEPTEMBER 3, 2020

## **Dear Brothers and Sisters:**

As we ease back into the Fall school year and prepare for school openings throughout our membership, we wish everyone a safe return to work.

This pandemic has created uncertainly and anxiety in many of us and this year will no doubt be a challenge. If we stay the course and take all safety precautions necessary, I am confident that we will get back to our daily routine in a safe and healthy manner for ourselves as well as the children we transport.

The ATU has put together some "safe service" instructions for masks, gloves and air flow (see attached).

Let's take one day at a time and as more information becomes available and issues arise along the way, we will work together to provide the safest environment possible for our members, the buses we operate and the children we transport.

Know that your union is here for you, your families and as always, the children we transport.

Together we will overcome adversity! United we become strong!

God bless you and your families!
God bless the ATU Local 1181-1061

In Solidarity, Michael Cordiello, President/Business Agent ATU Local 1181-1061 and the Executive Board